
  Cowes Clubs and Classes Association 

Cowes Solent Series 2021

Amendment No 2 to the Sailing Instructions

Affecting the Household Division Yacht Club Regatta
Saturday 24 July 2021

The Princess Elizabeth Cup 

The Princess Elizabeth Cup (PEC) will be raced for by the regiments of the Household 
Division in J70s on 24th July 2021, as part of the Household Division Yacht Club Regatta.

1. Eligibility for The PEC is as follows:
a. Each yacht shall represent a regiment.
b. Each yacht shall have at least two people from the regiment it is representing 

on-board, these people must be serving or recently retired (for less than 5 years 
unless by prior agreement with the Race Committee and all skippers).

c. Each yacht shall be helmed by one of the people described in sub para b above.
d. Yachts that are ineligible for the PEC due to sub paras a, b & c above may take 

part.

2. Spinnakers will not be used in this competition.

3. The competition will consist of a number of short races from a committee 
vessel. One race will be required to constitute the regatta and when 4 or 
more races are completed 1 race may be discarded. The Race Committee may 
alter the number of races sailed according to weather or other circumstances.

4. The last finish of the day may be on the RYS finish line.

5. There will be a briefing for all competitors at 1000 on the day of the 
regatta on the RYS Lawn immediately beyond The Lodge.

6. The racing area is likely to be in either Osborne or Thorness Bays

Rupert Erskine Crum 
Race Officer
02 July 2021
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